
 

 

 
MEMO 
 
To:  Montana State Library Commission 

From:  Jennie Stapp, State Librarian  

Subject: Partner Feedback 

Date:  August 9, 2023 

 
 
You know this, but it bears repeating. I have a few small tasks (or initiatives) that bring me into 
contact with MSL staff. All my interactions have been incredibly positive! Your team cares about 
our profession and state!  
 
____________________________ 
Franklin L. Runge 
State Law Librarian for Montana 
 
State Law Library of Montana 
Justice Building 
215 North Sanders 
PO Box 203004 
Helena, Montana 59620-3004 
 
franklin.runge@mt.gov 
406.444.1979 
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